
May 1, 2014 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
  
 The eighth grade class will be taking a field trip to the Burpee Museum and 
Discovery Center on May 13 or May 14, 2014.  They will participate in two different 
activities at each of the places.  Mrs. Blecker’s 1st, 3rd, 4th and 5th hour classes will 
attend the sessions on May 13th. Mrs. Blecker’s 7th, Mr. Hammes’ 4th and 5th hour 
classes will attend the sessions on May 14th. 
 
 The cost for both activities will be $18.00.   
 
 Each student will need to bring a sack lunch.  We will not provide any food or 
drink for lunch. 
 
 Please fill out and sign the permission slip below and send the money to your 
child’s homeroom teacher by May 9, 2014.  If your child does not return the permission 
slip and money, he/she will remain at Stephen Mack the day of the trip and attend a 
regular day of school. 
 
  
Thank you, 
The Eighth Grade Team 
 
 * If this presents a financial hardship, please contact Principal Kindyl Etnyre at 624-2611. 
 
 
In an envelope, please return this portion to your child’s homeroom teacher along with 
$18.00.  Checks should be made payable to Stephen Mack Middle School.  You may 
also, pay online. 
 
My child, _____________________________________, has permission to attend the 
Burpee Museum and Discovery Center field trip.  Enclosed is $18.00. 
 
_____________________________ 
Parent/Guardian Signature 
 
 
_____________________________ 
Emergency Contact Number 
(*On the day of the field trip) 
 
 
 
We are looking for parent chaperones.  If you are willing to chaperone, please contact 
Mrs. Way (way@Rockton140.org). 

mailto:way@Rockton140.org

